

June 21, 2016

Pat Trask, President Saskatchewan Seniors Association Inc. (aelkam@sasktel.net)

Dear Pat Trask:

Thank you for your email of June 16, 2016, and enclosed resolutions passed at your recent AGM.

We value the contributions of our senior citizens and remain committed to ensuring that their health, dignity and well-being are protected and promoted.

I have referred your email to the Honourable Dustin Duncan, Minister of Health. Minister Duncan will respond to you directly.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Brad Wall Premier

cc Honourable Dustin Duncan Minister of Health

> Honourable Gordon Wyant, Q.C. Minister of Justice and Attorney General

